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Hardin County Board Of Education
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DATE:
May 1, 2018
SUBJECT:
PAC NEWS 

This month the PAC Kid Spotlight shines on Kayla Kahn from North Hardin High School.  Learn more about Kayla and our other PAC Kids.


Congratulations to our GULLIVER’S TRAVELS Survey Winner: Tammy Cordova & Kristen Dominguez. We hope to see you back at the PAC very soon!

NOW SHOWING – MAY 2018
 May 1   North Middle School Band Concert. 7 PM. Point of Contact: Brittany Ford, 270-352-3340.

 

May 6   North Hardin High School Choral Concert. 3 PM. Point of Contact: Beth Root, 270-369-3167.

 

May 7   West Hardin Middle School Choir Concert. 7 PM. Point of Contact: Anna Benningfield, 270-862-3924.

 

May 8   Fort Knox Federal Credit Union Annual Membership Meeting. Doors open at 5:00 PM. Point of Contact: Kendrick Walker, 800-285-5669.

 

May 9   JTA Middle School Band Concert. 6 PM POC Byron Witham.

May 10   John Hardin High School Choir Concert. 7 PM. Point of Contact: Phyllis Westfall, 270-769-8906.

 

May 14   Western Kentucky University Graduation Ceremony. 6 PM. Point of Contact: Ronda Sullivan, ronda.sullivan@wku.edu.

 

May 15   Central Hardin High School Choral Concert. 7 PM. Point of Contact: Brandon Centers, 270-737-6800.

 

May 17   “Thirdsday” at Mark’s Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark’s to help support the PAC!

 

May 17   Hardin County Schools Board of Education Meeting. 6 PM. Student recognitions. Point of Contact: Diana Jacobi, 270-769-8817.

 

May 19   The Dance Centre of Elizabethtown’s Spring Recitals. Noon, 1 PM & 3 PM. Point of Contact: Sherry Barnard, 270-765-5464.

 

May 20   Heartland Winds Concert. Curtain at 3 PM. Free to the Public. Point of Contact: David Coffing.

 

May 25 & 26 Allegro Dance Theatre Spring Recitals Friday, 7 PM and Saturday 1 & 7 PM. Point of Contact: Carol Zagar, 270-352-1333.

 

May 30, June 2 & 3 Center Stage Dance Studio’s Spring Recitals.  Recitals, Wednesday & Saturday, 7 PM, Sunday at 3 PM. Point of Contact: Yvonne Groves, 270-769-5505. Seating is reserved and tickets are available at www.TuTuTix.com
COMING SOON – JUNE 2018
May 30, June 2, 3, Center Stage Dance Studio’s Spring Recitals.  Recitals, Wednesday & Saturday, 7 PM,  Sunday at 3 PM.  POC Yvonne Groves 270-769-5505. Seating is reserved and tickets will be available at www.TuTuTix.com
June 9, Allegro Dance Theatre’s Musical Theatre Camp production. POC Carol Zagar 270-352-1333.

June 14, "Thirdsday" at Mark's Feed Store. Mark your calendars, bring the voucher (or just show on your mobile device) and plan on having lunch or dinner or both at Mark's to help support the PAC.

June 23, Dance Center of Elizabethtown Bootcamp Performance.  POC Sherry Barnard 270-765-5464

IN REVIEW – APRIL 2018 
On April 13 & 14, the PAC presented Missoula Children's Theatre's GULLIVER’S TRAVELS before a student audience of more than 500 and public audiences totaling 425. Presented in Partnership with Swope Family of Dealerships, Jimmie Dee Kelley, Dan & Diane Hafer, & www.ElizabethtownFamily.com.  
On April 17, the PAC hosted the Hardin County Schools Volunteer Appreciation Celebration/Dinner. 45 members of Central Hardin High School choirs under the direction of Branden Centers performed before an audience of 85.
On April 19, 21 5th graders from G C Burkhead Elementary under the direction of Aaron Dale presented a spring musical before an audience of 131. 
On April 20, Buffalo Productions presented Glen Rice, Family & Friends Concert Series before an audience of 250.
On April 24, 85 members of Bluegrass Middle School bands under the direction of Shawn Roark presented their spring concert before an audience of 280. 
On April 25, 105 1st & 2nd graders from St James School under the direction of Jordan Smith presented a spring musical IT HAPPENED AT CAMPWILLOMOCKY before an audience of 480.
On April 26, 162 members of West Hardin Middle School Bands under the direction of Laura Floyd presented a spring concert before an audience of 470.

On April 27 & 28, 48 area youth in 6th through 12th grades attended Youth Theatre of Hardin County auditions for their summer production of SEUSSICAL.

On April 30, 45 members of Central Hardin High School bands under the direction of Tyler Cantrell presented a PRISM Band Concert before an audience of more than 200.
